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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Donates $100 to Friends of Plaza Pool DIVE into Bowling Fundraiser  

Alpena, MI, January 29, 2025 — Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) recently donated $100 to 
Friends of Plaza Pool for their DIVE into Bowling Fundraiser.  

The mission of Friends of Plaza Pool is to 
promote the maintenance, improvement, 
utilization and appreciation of the Alpena Plaza 
Pool for the health, safety and recreational 
benefit of citizens of Alpena County and the 
surrounding area. Their DIVE into Bowling 
Fundraiser will be held on Friday, February 14, 
2025 at the Thunder Bowl Lanes in Alpena. All 
funds from the fundraiser will go to support the 
operations and programming of the Alpena 
Plaza Pool. 

Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union’s donation to 
Friends of Plaza Pool comes from the credit 
union’s Community Reinvestment Fund. These 
funds are comprised of dollars donated back 
into our communities thanks to credit union 
members who choose to receive their monthly 
statements electronically. The credit union 
pledged to donate $9.00 annually for each of 
these e-statement accounts, and in 2025, 
AAACU will donate up to $298,000 back into the 
communities they serve.  

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the state of 
Michigan. As of December 31, 2024, AAACU provides service to 47,873 members with total assets equal 
to $861,392,450.  


